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February 10, 2016

Rev. LYIM Hong-Tiong

General Secretary

The General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church in Taiwan
3, Lane 269, Roosevelt Road Sec. 3

Taipei 10647

TAIWAN

Dear Rev. LYIM Hong-Tiong

Warm greetings in the Lord from Japan.

We have heard the news of an earthquake in the southern part of Taiwan on February 6.
We have been praying for and being anxious about the churches, pastors and members of
PCT, how the earthquake affected you all. We earnestly pray that God of peace may provide
deep comfort and quick restoration upon those in the damaged area, especially those in
Tainan City.

With Shalom of God.

Yours in Christ,
Alkiva Kaweahavazaki
Rev. KAWAHARAZAKI Akira
Chairman of the Board
Jesus Christ Church in Japan
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My presence will go with you, and I will give you rest. (Exodus 33:14



